Dear Friends and Patients,

Dermatology, Laser & Surgery of Carnegie Hill PLLC
is committed to your well-being
and to the containment of the COVID-19 pandemic.

Our office always ensures a clean and sterile environment.
At this time, please know we are going above and beyond protocol
to also include all of the pandemic-related measures for our patients and staff
in accordance with CDC guidelines:
masks, body-temperature monitoring, physical distancing, and careful sterilization.

Stay safe; stay well; do your part to decrease/halt the spread of the virus;
and know that we are here to care for you and help you optimize your skin and body.



